
 
 
 

 
MUNICIPALITY OF ANCHORAGE 

Board of Ethics 
 
August 19, 2022 
 
Subject:  Ethics Complaint for Potential Violation 2022-04 
 
Allegation: Violation of AMC 1.15.020 – Unethical Behavior 
 

On June 20, 2022, the Board of Ethics (“the Board”) received Ethics Complaint for 
Potential Violation 2022-04 (“the Complaint”). The complainant alleged three Anchorage Police 
Officers violated the Ethics Code when they falsely arrested him, assaulted him, and violated his 
fourth amendment rights.   
 

After considering the complaint, the Board declined to review it further pursuant to AMC 
1.15.160(A)(2).  The Board determined there is presently available an adequate remedy for the 
grievance stated in the Complaint, the Complaint relates to a matter that is outside the 
jurisdiction of the board or would be better handled in another forum, and the allegations, even if 
true, fail to constitute a violation of the Ethics Code.   
 
Approved by the Municipality of Anchorage Board of Ethics 
 
Rebecca Windt Pearson, Chair 
Aesha Pallesen, Vice Chair 
Abram Goodstein 
Terrence Kelly 
Joan Wilson 
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